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Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 
 
 

Due to the prevailing hot weather conditions we would like to send the following guidelines and we 

expect your whole hearted support for the wellbeing of our students. 

🔆 Parents should reach on time to take his/her ward(s) on time after dispersal. 

🔆 Students should bring water bottles from home (Water coolers are available at school and water 

can be refilled) 

🔆 Students should bring a cap so that when they leave the school premises they are not under direct 

sun. 

🔆 Parents are requested to pack some fruits along with the snacks sent to school. 

🔆 Students are not permitted to play in the school playground till 5 pm.  

🔆 Parents are requested to advise their wards to stay under a shade or inside the classroom till their 

vehicle reaches near the school gates after dispersal. 

 

Together let us educate our children to be precautious during this summer time. 

 

 
 
(Digitally Signed by) 
Deepak Patankar 
Principal 
 


